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Gmai AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org> 

Acknowledgment 
1 message 

Miller.Darlene@dol.gov <Miller. Darlene@dol.gov> 
To: Foia@aflegal.org 
Cc: oliver.ramona@dol.gov, osec-foia@dol.gov 

July 21, 2021 

Reed D. Rubinstein 
America First Legal Foundation 
600 14th Street NW, 5th Floor 
Washington, DC 20005 

Mr. Rubinstein: 

Wed, Jul 21, 2021 at 4:39 PM 

This acknowledges the receipt of your July 15, 2021, FOIA request for records since January 20, 2021, 
related to political appointees at the Department of Labor. As of today, it has been assigned to the Office of 
the Secretary of Labor (OSEC) with tracking number 2021-F-10835. You may use this number to track the status of 
your request at https://efoia.dol.gov/App/CheckStatus.aspx. If you need to contact OSEC about it for any reason, please submit 
your inquiry through osec-foia@dol.gov or phone 202-693-6084. In addition, it would be helpful to include the tracking number in 
the Subject line of any submission to them or to have it available at the time of a call. 

Sincerely, 

Darlene Miller I Government Information Specialist, Office of Information Services 
Division of Management and Administrative Legal Services (MALS) I Office of the Solicitor 
US Department of Labor 1200 Constitution Avenue NWN2420 I Washington DC 20210 
Phone: 202-693-5442 I Fax: 202-693-5389 I Email: miller.darlene@dol.gov I e-FOIAs: foiarequests@dol.gov 
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